Helen Zenon

I have been worried about these oil trains ever since the Skagit Valley Herald wrote about them
transporting oil through downtown Mt. Vernon and detailed some of the possible hazards. For some
time the Mt. Vernon school district debated whether to build the new school on the same land as the
old Madison Elementary School because of its proximity to that location and the railroad. They
eventually built the new one on the same land and I hope they don’t rue that decision.

So these new requirements that are proposed sound good to me! I’'m aware that profits are
important, but the safety of citizens should come first.

Thank you for listening.






Ms. Helen Zenon
1801 E Fox Hill 5¢
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